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WASHINGTON'S DECISION WAS PART OF THE REGIONAL ASSESSMENT AND WAS 
UNRELATED TO IRAQ'S SECURITY SITUATION: IRAQI GOVERNMENT ADVISOR

- 13.06.2025

Iraqi News Agency (12 June 2025)

 

The Iraqi Prime Minister's Advisor for Foreign Relations, Farhad Ala'aldin, confirmed on Thursday 
that the US government's decision regarding diplomatic missions comes as part of its regional 
assessment and is not directly related to the security situation in Iraq.

Ala'aldin told the Iraqi News Agency (INA): "Iraq is witnessing a state of unprecedented stability 
and prosperity compared to previous years, and the Iraqi government is keen to provide full 
protection to all diplomatic missions operating in the country. There is no real threat targeting 
individuals or workers there."
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